VISVA-BHARATI
SANTINIKETAN

NOTIFICATION

The undersigned is directed to convey for information of all concerned that a
walk is being organized by the University on the morning of 14t April 2019 at 8:00
am on the occasion of the birth anniversary of Dr B.R.Ambedkar. Students, staff,
pensioners and others who are associated with the University are welcome to
participate. The walk will commence from Upasana Griha and end at the Central

Library.
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Visya-Bharati

Memo No : REG/Notify/ 156/ &
Date : 12.04.2019

Copy for information :

All Principals of Bhavanas

Heads of all Academic and Non Academic Departments/ Sections/ Centres
C.S. to Vice Chancellor

P.A. to Registrar

University Webmaster : With a request to upload in the University website
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